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Date: Sunday, December 09, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name: Dan

Last Name: prefontaine

Email:
Address: Mountbatten St

City: Saskatoon
Province: Saskatchewan
Postal Code:
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Proposed discretionary use Montgomery pre school

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

Pleased be advised that I am against the proposed pre-school being considered on 11th Street. This type of
development does not belong between residential homes, nor does it align with the cultural fabric of Montgomery
place.

As an alternative, I propose selling a parcel of land to STC directly north of 11th St. Currently, there is an empty
small parcel of land owned and not maintained by The City. Currently it unused and there is enough room to
accommodate new construction, a small school yard and parking. I would like to see some of this land converted to
an Urban Reserve in order to accommodate this particular group. It would be a great partnership for the city.
Imagine a teepee, sweat lodge, cultural centre being built there in order teach future generations, First Nations
culture in a safe and quiet setting. I'm confident my proposal an easy solution that would accommodate most
concerns of all parties involved. Thanks for your consideration.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/269617
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